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Join us for a Rate Study Workshop on April 19, 2023 
 
Sweetwater Authority is hosting a free public workshop on its water rate study 
 
Chula Vista - Sweetwater Authority (Authority) is hosting a Rate Study Workshop - 
Technical Session on April 19, 2023 from 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. This in-person 
workshop is being held at the Authority’s Administration Building located at 505 
Garrett Avenue in Chula Vista.  
 
The Authority is currently conducting a water rate cost of service study. The study will 
evaluate the Authority’s existing rates and rate structure for water charges and 
provide recommendations for updating the rates and/or rate structure. Members of 
the public are invited to attend the rate workshop to hear about the rate study from 
NBS, the Authority’s consultant performing the study, and to provide feedback and 
ask questions.  
 
An RSVP is required for this event. The deadline to RSVP is April 14, 2023. 
 
To register for this event and for additional information, please visit 
www.sweetwater.org./rateworkshop.  
 
 
Sweetwater Authority is a public water agency providing safe, reliable water to 
National City, Chula Vista and Bonita. 
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